
To whom it may concern, 
 
I recently found out about the above bill.  As a retired law enforcement officer and NRA police and civilian 
instructor, totaling 43 years, I find the wording of this bill to be very egregious. 
The wording is too broad in scope and as I see it, a possible violation of Article 1, Section 27  of Oregon's 
Constitution  concerning the right to keep and bear arms.    
 
The continued erosion of our gun rights in Oregon under Kate Brown and the Oregon Legislature, is becoming 
intolerable and must stop!  This bill would allow crack pots and vindictive former spouses, family 
members, roommates, neighbors and one time friends to take advantage of very poorly written legislation, to 
punish someone who should never be on law enforcement radar in the first place.  
 
Please consider my words. 
Thank you 
 
Terry Troutt 
Roseburg, Or.  
 


